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50011-31 

UNITED STATES 

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 

Chief of Staff 
United States Air Force 
Attn: AFST:EMA 
Pentagon 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Sir: 

WASHINGTON. O.C. 20545 

May 15, 1970 ,· 

A team of AEC and AEC contractor staff are to depart for Bikini Atoll 
the week of May 25, 1970 to perform a radiation survey. Ship trans­
portation will be used from Kwajalein to Bikini and return. As a 
contingency measure it is requested that provisions be made to pro­
vide a standby capability to return the team to Kwajalein by air trans­
port should the Trust Territory ship not be available for any reason. 
The following provides information relevant to such transport: 

Pickup point - Eneu Island, Bikini Atoll 
Delivery point - Kwajalein Atoll 
Date - On or about June 18, 1970 
Passengers - 11 
Freight - 2,000 pounds 
Largest item - 200 pounds, 2 ft. X 2 ft. X 2 ft. 
Flammable or dangerous materials - none 

Fund citation - CIC - T 116 

Contac~s: 

Hq AEC, Washington - Dr. Roy D. Maxwell 
973-7261 

AEC, Honolulu - Mr. William Bonnett 
Fl'S 415-556-0220 
ask for 808-845-7611 

Kwajalein - Mr. Fraiik Granich 
Global Associates 

Bikini Atol1 - No telephone - contact through 
Trust Territory Office at Kwajalein 
by Trust Territory"interisland radio 

-rl· I c~,:-,- ~ (,h-1 
! -- .. 

l 

I 
i~~-- ./l 
------~-.................. 

Sincerely, 

~;L,~~- O? .CP~~----,~~-( 
bee: 

· s Martin B. Biles, Director 
~· Bonnet, Hano Off. .('""'Division of Operational Safety 

vCmdr. Richter, MA 
J. C. Whitnah, JM · 


